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Reference: Not-INC-2024-0031       26 August 2024 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Further to the invitation letter of the Executive Secretary dated 18 July 2024, we wish to inform you that 

the deadline to apply for travel support to participate in the fifth session of the Intergovernmental 

Negotiating Committee to develop an international legally binding instrument on plastic pollution, 

including in the marine environment (INC-5), has been extended until 13 September 2024 23:59 East 

Africa Time (UTC+3). Please note that this will be the final deadline and no requests after 13 September 

2024 will be accommodated. 

The details for registration and information on the application for travel support for eligible delegates, 

including both INDICO links, can be found in the attached letter. Please be reminded that the registration 

for INC-5 and the application for travel support are two separate processes and delegates must have their 

registration to INC-5 approved prior to the submission of the funding requests. 

Further information is available on the INC-5 webpage: https://www.unep.org/inc-plastic-

pollution/session-5. 

The INC Secretariat remains at your disposal for any information as needed at unep-

incplastic.secretariat@un.org. 

We are looking forward to hosting you at INC-5. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Signed 

The INC Secretariat 
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